
        
Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Safe Transport Victoria - Maritime 

PO Box 2392, Melbourne Victoria 3001   T 1800 638 802 

E waterways@safetransport.vic.gov.au   

safetransport.vic.gov.au 
 

 

Australia – Victoria 

No. 304 of 2022 

WESTERN PORT – CRIB POINT – EX-HMAS OTAMA SUBMARINE 

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

Details: 
Mariners are advised that the previously issued NTM 265 (T) is cancelled and has been 
replaced with NTM 303(T), issued on 6 September 2022. 
 
AUS Charts and Publications Affected: 
AUS 151 
 
Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 
 
Further Notice: 
No further Notice will be issued. 
 
 
 

 
CAMERON TOY 
Director Maritime Safety 

07/09/2022 
 
 


